A Living Tradition CIC 
Gateshead Roma Kavárna Project
Report for December 2020
Firstly, a huge heartfelt thanks to the National Lottery and Awards for All for all their generous support again this year.  It is much appreciated.

We have continued to support the Gateshead Roma community during the Lockdown.
Every Thursday we have been delivering food from a local food bank to families complying with the government’s social distancing rules.
We have responded to telephone and online inquiries.
We have been helping with numerous issues as usual, including getting families through the EUSS process.
We have continued to pass on vital information on numerous issues.
We have continued our discussions with Tyneside Mind regarding mental health support for members of the Roma community in Gateshead.
EU Settled Status
We have continued to help inform the Roma community about the EU Settled Status process.   We have helped families to get through the process.  We have liaised with two local schools which have large intakes of Roma pupils to help them to get the message out to families about what they need to do.
We have also worked with the National Education Union on a national basis to help them to get the message out about EUSS on a national level.
Christmas 2020
Working in partnership with the Irma Romsky Projekt, we were able to help a large number of Roma families to have a better Christmas, with presents and food.  We were able to get a £2 000 grant from the Spirit of Christmas, which we used to provide food for about 25 families.  We also received food and gifts from Feeding Families and the Salvation Army, which helped 27 families.   Support for the Roma community from Cash for Kids meant that twenty more families were also helped.   In the end 72 families, many with between 3 and 5 children were helped to have a better Christmas at this very difficult time.  Our heartfelt thanks to all these organisations.
We have helped a local primary school to get messages about Christmas gifts to parents in Czech and Romanian.
Many thanks to Feeding families, the Spirit of Christmas, the Salvation Army, Citizens Advice Gateshead, Cash for Kids, Tyneside Mind, and all our other partners and supporters.
Peter Sagar, Company Secretary, A Living Tradition CIC, and Irma and Zaneta Karchnakova, interpreters and workers, December 2020
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